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FLAWED CONSULTATION ON ST GUTHLAC SCHOOL CROWLAND 
 

 

There was an informal meeting of interested parties held in Crowland on Tuesday 1
st
 

February 2011. This meeting was held at short notice due to the Consultation 

Document arriving somewhat earlier than had been indicated at the public meeting on 

6
th

 January 2011. An undertaking was given by John Hayes, the local MP, at this 

public meeting that all possible options would be considered before a decision was 

made. 

 

It is our belief that this is a flawed consultation document and would strongly advise 

people not to complete the feedback form until after our next meeting, to which you 

are all invited. This will directly follow the formal consultation meeting being held at 

St Guthlac School on 16
th

 February 2011. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this please contact either the Parish Clerks, 

Crowland Parish council on 01733 210653, Coun Paul Przyszlak on 01733 210936, or  

Jim Astill on 01733 211535. 


